
From the Principal’s Desk… 

A few reminders about arrival and dismissal 

procedures and looking ahead to Valentine’s Day: 

 

Arrival 

The school day starts at 7:46.  If dropping your 

child off at school, please arrive in time to make 

certain they are in class by 7:46.  

 In order to speed up the arrival process, please 

have your student ready to unload from your 

car as soon as we have checked his or her 

temperature.   

 Please pull as far forward as you can so we 

can unload as many cars as possible. 

 Unless you have a scheduled appointment or 

need to bring something into the school, please 

use the drop off line.  For student safety, we 

do not allow for parking and crossing of traffic 

to drop off students. 

 

Dismissal 

 If you do not have a car tag for student pick 

  

  

up, please call the school and request one. We 
will be happy to print one for you and place it 
in your child’s backpack. Even if you only 
pick him/her up on occasion, we ask that you 
request one for your child.   

 Please remember that we do not allow for 

parent walk up to receive your child.  Again, 

this is for student safety.  Thank you for your 

understanding and cooperation. 

 

Valentine Parties 

 This year, due to the pandemic, we will not 

exchange Valentines in the classroom.  We 

will provide a Valentine Party here at 

school.  Your child’s teacher will communicate 

their classroom plans in lieu of a Valentine 

exchange.  There are some great ideas the kids 

will be working on!   

 We will not accept any deliveries here at 

school.   

Please remember that parents/guardians are to 

report a student with a positive COVID-19 

test/diagnosis, as required by 902 KAR 2:220E (as 

of Sept. 28, 2020).  Use the link below to make such 

reports.  Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter, too. 

https://form.123formbuilder.com/5653108 

 

Every student. Every way. Every day. 
 

 

We still have room for your student at 21st 

Century!  Contact Mrs. Binkley at 

extension 2202 if you are interested in 

extra homework help and enrichment 

activities after school for your child.  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Family Focus Corner 
Kelly Wray, Director 

(270)665-8400 ext. 2026 

 

If your child needs a winter coat, please notify 

Kelly Wray at Family Focus. 
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